Congregation Beth Jehuda of

Manchester

Late Friday evening services for the
season were inaugurated on November
2nd. Mr. Cohen delivered the sermon,
“Why Should We Pray”. William Perer
ass'sted in the services. A social hour
in the vestry rooms of the synagogue fol-
lowed, at which Mrs. Abromovitz and
Mrs. Braun were hostesses. At the F'ri-
day evening services on November 16th,
Mr. Cohen will deliver the sermon. All
are invited to attend.

The Sunday Religious School 1is at
present funectioning, with the greatest en-
rollment it has ever had. Mr. Albert
Leven has been added to the teaching
staff. Children of the Woods Run dis-

trict are invited to enroll in the classes.
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